
 

The Women’s Faculty Club 
  

 

Dear Members – 

We are in the process of updating our web site and starting to plan for the Club’s100th Anniversary.  

As part of our process we want to gather member’s stories, memories and feelings about The Women’s 

Faculty Club.   

Here are some examples of what we would like to hear from you. What were your reasons for joining 

the Club? Many members have memories of being introduced to the Club and stories about why they 

joined.  We’d like to hear them! 

Have you celebrated memorable occasions or career milestones at the Clu?  Members host their own 

professional and private events at the Club each year.  Please tell us about events you have especially 

enjoyed and why?  

What do you enjoyat the Club – dining, camaderie, our programs on the Arts or Academics?  What 

else? If you can , please be specific! 

 Have you hosted visitors at the hotel or did you, yourself, stay at the Club?  Some of our members 

joined as the result of staying at the Club while being interviewed at CAL;  others stayed at the Club 

when natural disaster – such as the Berkeley Hills Fire – forced them out of their homes.  We would 

love to hear your experiences with our hotel services. 

We want to give voice to our members and hope that we can raise potential members’ awareness of the 

many reasons to enjoy the Club.   

Please send us stories, comments, photos and memories.  We will begin to compile your voices as we 

plan our future. Please respond to hotel@womensfacultyclub.com  or send us a note at Women’s 

Faculty Club, University of California, Berkeley, Berkeley, CA 94720-6055. 

Thank you for your help.   

Eleanor Swift       Mary Remy 

President, Board of Directors        Manager  
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